
Ashtead All Stars : Weekly Update 
W/c Monday 5th January 2015 

 

 

1. The New Year Tournament – Results and Star Players 
 
99 girls took part in the New Year Tournament today.  There was a lot to organise, and we need to 
thank Kelly for coordinating the whole day.  Thank you Kelly, you did a brilliant job. 
 
Thank you too to everyone that helped out.   We had a huge response for helpers, so thank you so 
much.  Great to see so many mums, and particularly dads, on the sidelines.  I know that men tend to 
be more at home at the side of a rugby pitch or a football pitch, but I think we are beginning to win 
them over !  Thank you for all your support; I felt there was a real community spirit there today - and 
also a good share of British spirit - braving the dodgy weather with a smile and a positive “well it 
could be a worse!” attitude. 
 

 Congratulations to the Black team for winning the High5 tournament 

 Congratulations to the Green team for winning the 7-a-side tournament. 

 Congratulations to Charlotte Durbridge for winning the “year 6 and below” shooting 
competition, scoring 5 out of 5. (And Happy Birthday Charlotte) 

 Congratulations to Martha McRobb for winning the “year 7 and above” shooting 
competition, also scoring 5 out of 5. 

 Congratulations to Kyla, the High5 Star Player, for her good play and lovely attitude. 

 Congratulations to Alia, the 7-a-side Star Player, also for good play, and a lovely attitude. 

 

2. The Week Ahead: 

Mon 5th January  6 – 7pm:  U12 and U14 Training  
Mon 5th January  7 – 8pm: U13 and U15 Training 
Wed 7th January  6 – 7pm:  U10 and U11 Training 
Wed 7th January  6 – 7pm:     U13 Squad Training (indoors) 
Wed 7th January  7 – 8pm:  U14 and U15 Squad Training (indoors) 
    

 

3. Any Other Business 
 
Please keep an eye on our website, www.ashteadallstars.com.  This will be updated immediately if 
training is cancelled for any reason.   
Also you can find the “fixtures and training schedule” on the website and this has all the dates and 
times for the whole season. 
Finally, please check your individual age group section for match dates and times. 
 
Happy New Year to you all ! 
 
Jane 

http://www.ashteadallstars.com/

